Adnan Gutub, Invitation letter for the UK visiting internship for 2 months of summer
2008, sponsored by the British Council in Saudi Arabia. The 2008 visit was at
University of Southampton with the Pervasive Systems Centre (PSC) for research
related to advanced techniques for Arabic text steganography and data security.

O ped Lilay ) giaall sl daalas ae Jing & 9 e (38 1429 Cana il ) — el Jliae

sl N sl

Universitr School of Electronics and Computer Sclence

of SDUthampton Professor Bashir Al-Hashiml
Electronic Systems Cresign Research Group
Unrvarsity of Southamptor T+44 (223 3059 3249
Highfield F +44 (0)23 8059 2901
Sousthamptaon E hmanfllecssoton.ac.uk
5017 IR) Urited Kirngdom www_ecs. sotonac. uki=bmah

Date; 7" April 2008

To Whom It May Concern

This is to confirm that the School of Electronics and Computer Science, at the
University of Southampton, UK. is willing to host Professor Adnan Abdul-Aziz
Gutub during 2008 summer research period. Professor Gutub will be based in
the Pervasive Systems Research Centre, ECS, and he will be involved in
collaborative research with Professor Bashir M. Al-Hashimi. Please do not
hesitate to contact me if you require further information.

Yours sincerely,

Bashir M. Al-Hashimi

Pervasive Systems Centre Director
http:ihwww.psc.ecs.soton.ac.uk/




